
Effective Immediately and Until Further Notice 

 

THE FOLEY HOUSING AUTHORITY (FHA) OFFICE AND 

THE GINWRIGHT CENTER ARE CLOSED.  PLEASE 

RETURN TO YOUR HOME AND CALL US FOR 

ASSISTANCE.   

 

The FHA is taking action to help reduce the spread of the 

coronavirus (COVID-19).  We want to do everything we can to 

protect you, our residents and others in our community.  We are 

following the recommendations of public health agencies and 

the Center for Disease and Prevention (CDC).  

This office and the Community Center (Ginwright Center) 

owned and operated by the FHA are closed to the general public.  

This includes current residents, family members of residents, 

applicants, and other members of the community.   

Our employees will be at work during normal business hours 

and we will continue to provide all services without person to 

person contact unless necessary.   

If you are a resident, applicant, or a participant on the Housing 

Choice Voucher program, please contact your Housing 

Specialist via telephone for assistance.   

 

The health of our residents, participants, visitors and staff is 

our highest priority. 

Our office number is 251-943-5370 


